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[bookmark: _BILL_SECTION_UNALLOCATED__afaacffc_6a7e][bookmark: _PAR__4_0fa42036_625f_42ed_a4dc_771d67e1][bookmark: _LINE__8_5ddf5260_2a05_45f1_a4f7_5fee8f5][bookmark: _BILL_SECTION_NUMBER__50603728_ca2d_4a6f][bookmark: _LINE__9_a1287d54_7264_4f1d_a512_ef3532f][bookmark: _LINE__10_3ad6861b_8f42_4d18_9f41_a02a83][bookmark: _LINE__11_42b3494f_f951_48eb_8143_c8643b][bookmark: _LINE__12_38b1044f_d922_4491_a312_74bde1][bookmark: _LINE__13_4a4045b4_f4a2_480e_a2ec_dbdc13][bookmark: _LINE__14_076e5c02_b484_43fc_a718_b31689][bookmark: _LINE__15_db57dfe5_d647_4803_89e3_976b9b][bookmark: _LINE__16_4a1d95cf_6848_449c_870b_86c532][bookmark: _LINE__17_de42cf83_49e2_4c8d_9dc3_d844f8][bookmark: _LINE__18_ece4f2ce_6fac_4395_b7df_3a205a][bookmark: _LINE__19_a7e04a95_ce5b_4cf4_bbe6_636212][bookmark: _LINE__20_564634be_d56b_46b8_adb9_dec3a2]Sec. 2. Palliative Care and Quality of Life Interdisciplinary Advisory Council recommendations related to patients under care of palliative care physician. The Palliative Care and Quality of Life Interdisciplinary Advisory Council, as established in the Maine Revised Statutes, Title 5, section 12004‑I, subsection 47‑I and referred to in this section as "the advisory council," shall make recommendations to require hospitals treating patients under the care of a palliative care physician to defer to the palliative care physician and the patient when making treatment decisions as required by Title 22, section 1726, subsection 5, paragraph C. The advisory council shall submit its recommendations as part of the annual report required to be submitted pursuant to Title 22, section 1726, subsection 5, paragraph D no later than January 1, 2026 to the Joint Standing Committee on Health and Human Services. The joint standing committee may report out a bill related to the advisory council's recommendations to the Second Regular Session of the 132nd Legislature.
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[bookmark: _PAR__6_7c7d6383_f4d6_40af_b10b_8ff3311f][bookmark: _LINE__22_ddd33e91_aa2f_4569_928d_5f1c83][bookmark: _LINE__23_71cbe466_3ce3_47bc_9721_6a6a9b][bookmark: _LINE__24_48a09170_3c06_45b9_8d28_5b45f0][bookmark: _LINE__25_06006471_d119_4f1b_84a5_386310][bookmark: _LINE__26_27fcee7b_b2b9_4bfc_8fab_84cf81][bookmark: _LINE__27_a059bf88_559c_4c12_bfce_e38f48][bookmark: _LINE__28_1a93ea20_6b4c_4dfc_a2d7_4e78b1][bookmark: _LINE__29_20f48e55_2963_41a8_ae1f_70507a][bookmark: _LINE__30_0a4608d5_0c1b_46b6_94c6_80dad7]This bill requires the Palliative Care and Quality of Life Interdisciplinary Advisory Council to make recommendations to require hospitals treating patients under the care of a palliative care physician to defer to the palliative care physician and the patient when making treatment decisions. The bill requires the advisory council to submit its recommendations as part of the advisory council's required annual report no later than January 1, 2026 to the joint standing committee of the Legislature having jurisdiction over health and human services matters. The bill authorizes the joint standing committee to report out a bill related to the advisory council's recommendations to the Second Regular Session of the 132nd Legislature.
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